

Ms. Naila Hussain

Harrow Council PO Box 57 Station Road, HA1 2XF 18 June 2021 Our ref: 6306759

Dear Ms. Hussain

Thank you for your request for information received on 14 June 2021.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I can confirm that the information requested is held by Harrow Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you

Q: I would like the contact details of your school liaison officer(s), or equivalent. Specifically, their name, email address, and phone number, please.

A: The nature of the request is unclear as the council does not have a designated school liaison officer position. However we are certainly more than happy to assist so please kindly send any related enquiries to the following email address and we will endeavour to assist:

governorservices@harrow.gov.uk

If you are dissatisfied with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request an internal review of Harrow Council's decision by writing to:

Peter Singh Harrow Council Civic Centre, Station Road Harrow HA1 2XF

Email: peter.singh@harrow.gov.uk

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113

Website: http://www.ico.org.uk/complaints/handling/complain

There is no charge for making an appeal.

Yours sincerely

Mohammed Baksh Social Care Complaints and FOI Officer